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June 15, 2020 

 

Via email to: dfisher@saccityta.com 

 

 

 

David Fisher 

Sacramento City Teachers Association (SCTA) 

5300 Elvas Avenue 

Sacramento, CA 95819 

 

Re: Bargaining Effects of Reopening Schools 

 

Dear Mr. Fisher: 

 

We are in receipt of your email dated June 10, 2020 requesting that we meet to schedule 

a time to talk about the reopening of our District schools that have an early start date—

New Joseph Bonnheim and New Tech High School. We agree with SCTA that 

discussing this issue is critically important, as is discussing the plan and process for 

reopening all of our District schools on September 3, 2020.  

 

As you pointed out during our negotiations session on June 9, 2020, the early start date 

for these two schools makes these discussions urgent. To that end, we propose that the 

District’s negotiations team meet with representatives from SCTA’s negotiations team to 

specifically discuss options related to reopening our District schools with an early start 

date. This will also allow us the opportunity to hear any questions that SCTA has about 

reopening schools and for the District to share information that it has around reopening 

schools.   

 

We propose that we schedule this session for June 19, 22 or 23, 2020 from 4:00 to 5:00 

p.m. Please let us know if any of these dates and times works for the SCTA team.   
 

Sincerely, 

  

 

 

Jorge A. Aguilar 

Superintendent 

  
 


